

May 13, 2025

Dear Resident:

School Districts are required to provide the following with their proposed budgets:

- Proposed 2025-2026 Budget
- Real Property Tax Exemption Report
- Property Tax Report Card
- District School Report Card- 2023-2024
- Compensation information relative to school superintendents and administrative employees with 2024-2025 salaries over \$167,184
- Line Item Budget

If you need additional information, please contact either Mr. Donald Keegan, Associate Superintendent for Business Services at 218-2119, or Dr. Terry Ward, Superintendent of Schools at 218-2151.

Sincerely,

Michael Mirizio, President

Board of Education